Waterloo Town Council Meeting
October 24, 2022

A meeting of the Waterloo Town council was held October 24, 2022, at 6:00p.m. at the Waterloo
Historic Train Depot present were:

Jess Jessup Ken Surber
Josh Caudill Greg Iddings
Katherine Hobbs Renee Duszynski/Clerk Treasurer

Andrew Kruse/Town Attorney

The following business was discussed, and action taken: Unless specified all votes were unanimous.
Public Hearing:

1. Budget:
Hearing opened at 6:02 p.m.

Jessup stated this is the second review of the budget. Jessup asked for comments from the council. It
is a total budget of $2,047,828 of that $1,504,000 is part of the tax levy. There are no comments
from the council. Jessup asked for public comment. There were none. Motion to approve the
Ordinance 22-08 for appropriations and tax rates made by Hobbs (Caudill) passed.

Jessup thanked everyone for their hard work on the budget.
Hearing closed at 6:05 pm.

Public Hearing:

2. URT Tax:
Hearing opened 6:05 pm

Jessup explained this resolution is due to the elimination of the URT tax due to IC6-2.3. Jessup reads
Resolution 22-05. Discussion of the tax and rate structure was held. Hobbs would like a statement to
the public making it clear why this was done. Jessup asked for public comment. There was none.
Motion to approve the URT Tax Resolution 22-05 made by Caudill (Surber) passed.

Hearing closed at 6:18 pm.

3. Trash Ordinance:
Hearing opened 6:19 om

Jessup explained the Trash Ordinance needed to be revised to come into compliance with the State
Board of Accounts. The rates were not listed and some of the information was outdated. Changes
and revisions were reviewed. Jessup asked for questions. Surber made sure that the Concord Park
Mobile Home Park was not part of the contract. Duszynski stated they are not. Surber is concerned
about the verbiage stating all entities would be billed. Hobbs said since they do not receive the
service it would not cause them to be billed. Duszynski stated Knoll Creek is the same. Jessup stated
the situation in which those entities have been grand-fathered in will need to be looked at and
addressed. Discussion was held. Hobbs suggested passing this now and dealing with it at needed. No
public comment. Motion to approve Trash Ordinance 22-07 made by Hobbs (Iddings) passed.
Hearing closed at 6:31pm



Jessup stated there is a lot going on in email and to keep updated. Caudill asked when the benefit
package will be ready. Duszynski and Howard are working on it.
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Meeting was adjourned at 6:31 p.m.

L, 3. Bevea?

President, Jess Jessup Clerk- Treasurey, Renee Duszynski




